
    
 
Cougar Catch: August 4th, 2017 
 
Backpack Items:    
 iPad Distribution Letter and Documents (same from email) 
 Summer Reading Letters 
 Round Lake Volleyball 
 
Calendar Link:  
 
Summer Reading Reminder:  Each summer, our students are requested to read one of 
the Caudill Award Winning books.  You may remember seeing this posted in the 
newsletters in May.  Please take a minute to review the 6th Grade Summer Reading letter 
or the 7th/8th Grade Summer Reading letter.  Both have details on the requested summer 
reading.   
 
New Millburn Families: New Families to Millburn are invited to an orientation at both 
the Elementary and Middle Schools on Thursday, August 10th.  This orientation will 
consist of information about the school and a tour. Students are welcome to attend! Each 
building will have two sessions for you to choose from: 
  
Elementary: 9:00AM, 5:30PM 
Middle: 10:30AM, 7:00PM 
 
 
Middle School Schedules:  Schedules will be made live in Powerschool like previous 
years on August 18th.  Students will be able to log into their Powerschool accounts and/or 
parents will be able to view through the parent portal. 
**Please note that Powerschool access is turned off at this time until schedules are ready 
to view on August 18th.    
**If your registration papers are incomplete or money is owed, your access to 
Powerschool will not be turned on.  The school contacts families in this situation by 
email or US Mail.  Please make every attempt to complete your registration.   



 
Supply Kit Pick Up: If you ordered a supply kit, pick up has been scheduled for August 
8th from 3pm to 6pm at Millburn Elementary School.   
 
iPad Pick Up Dates:  See the detailed email that was sent on August 4th titled “iPad 
Distribution Details – Important”.   
 
Supply Drop Off / Pictures/ PTO Ice Cream Social:  On August 22nd we invite 
families to come to MMS to drop off supplies, get school pictures taken, and enjoy a PTO 
Ice Cream Social.  All events start at 4pm and run until 6pm.  Pictures will be in the East 
Gym and the PTO will set up in the cafeteria.  Doors will open at 4pm and families can 
choose which event to go to first.   
 
Parent Night:  We are going to try a new way of hosting parents for Parent Night on 
September 7th.  This will involve smaller group meetings with your child’s teacher in 
each subject area.  The intention here will be to give parents more specific information 
about each subject area and methods of communication.   
 
2017 Cross Country Season:  All 5th through 8th graders interested in running cross 
country this fall should have their parents/guardians email Coach Perusich at 
dperusich@millburn24.net.  When emailing Coach Perusich, please include your 
son’s/daughter’s name, his/her grade this fall, and your email contact information.  Coach 
Perusich will be emailing information regarding August workouts, spirit wear, and the 
upcoming 2017 cross country season. Expect to receive an email by the end of July. 
 
Additionally, if you would like to receive 2017 Millburn XC information via your 
smartphone, please see the document in the backpack for instructions on how to 
download the Remind App. 
 
 
 
 
Take care, Jake Jorgenson 
 


